
Instrument Number: 003 
 

EVACUATION ORDER RESCIND 
Panorama Creek at Panorama Drive and Ostler Creek at Indian River Drive 

Date: 11/07/2024 

 
The Evacuation Order (Order No.: 003) issued for the below area by the District of North 
Vancouver is no longer required and is RESCINDED effective immediately as of November 7, 
2024.   

5297 Indian River Drive, North Vancouver 

5313 Indian River Drive, North Vancouver 

 
You are permitted to return to the area identified above. 

 
The State of Local Emergency order for 2514 Panorama Drive, 5297 Indian River Drive and 5313 
Indian River Drive has been cancelled effective November 7, 2024 at 3:00 pm.  
 
If a subsequent evacuation is necessary, a new order will be made.  
 
For more information contact: nsem@nsem.ca . You can also visit www.nsem.ca or 
www.EmergencyInfoBC.ca for more information. 

         
Mike Little 

Mayor 
District of North Vancouver 

 

mailto:nsem@nsem.ca
https://www.emergencyinfobc.gov.bc.ca/


 
 
 WHAT YOU SHOULD DO: 

• Your property has been impacted by a significant rainfall event. You should take 
precaution in returning to your property. 

• It is recommended that you contact your insurer and depending on the extent of the 
damage you may want to seek the services of a professional restoration company.  

• If any gas or electrical appliances or equipment have been subject to inundation or water 
damage it is recommended that you seek the services of a licensed gas or electrical 
contractor to assess and provide recommendations.  
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